
Yarnton day nursery newsletter 

 

We will be closed on the following bank holidays 

Bank holiday 28th August 

Christmas closure : Friday 22nd December at 4.00pm. 

We reopen after Christmas On Monday 8th January 2024 

We have had an increased amount of popcorn being in 
children’s packed lunches. Could this please be avoided ,as it 
is a choking hazard as it can be hard to chew and has a 
higher choking risk. 
We are trying to encourage the packed lunches to be 
healthy, could we have no chocolate bars . 
Thank you 

If you have any old saucepans /kitchen pots ,could we please have them for 

the mud kitchen. 

Thank you 

 



Thembase 

Looking at the animals that are in the world 

If you have any reference books ,please bring them in for us to look at 

them. 

We will then be doing lots of craft activities, using our senses. 

Children’s pictures 

Thank you to parents for sending photo’s of holiday, days out etc.. 

Please feel free to send us holiday photo’s ,as we can look at these and 

put in your child’s scrapbook. 

Staffing . 

Number are picking up now but we are still looking for staff, if you know 

anybody that would be interested in working at the nursery, please ask 

them to contact nursery. 

Lorraine has decided to become manager for Yarnton ,which is fantastic 

news and from September this will be her base . 

Funding forms…please return if you have not sent it back yet. 

Thank you 








